

## Dear Life Haven Family,

We cannot thank you enough for your prayers, donations, and support. Through your love and the grace of God, we are admitting our first resident in June. Glory to God! Please keep our beloved resident, Betsy and the child she bears, in your prayers, as well as those who will serve her.

Admitting our first resident is a milestone and by no means the end of our journey together; indeed, it is the beginning of a grand adventure that's opening wider before us. Relying on Our Lord's Providence and your continued generosity, our current plan is to forge ahead, serving these dear women, as He sends them to us!

In order to house Betsy and to continue housing mothers and their unborn babies, we need to attend to ou budget, expenses, and income.

For the next phase, In terms of operating the residence itself, rental home values in Snohomish County have risen dramatically in the last 6 months, so we are facing a significant increase in lease payments this summer! Additional rising costs include living expenses and services for our residents, and 24 hour staffing.

## More Exciting News!

We now have our tax-exempt status! (501(c)(3)! For all those who have been waiting for this, there's no longer any obstacle to matching-fund opportunities from employers, and applications for grants. Thank you again for your support!

• Phone: 425-477-2919 • Email: info@lifehavenwa.org • Website: LifeHavenWA.org

Please direct checks to the address below, or donate through our website at <a href="LifeHavenWA.org/donate-1"><u>LifeHavenWA.org/donate-1</u></a>
Life Haven
3715 196th St SW #2262
Lynnwood, WA 98036

May 2024